
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 March 2023  

Dear parent/carer 

Re: Mock results evening 

As you know, Year 11 students have been sitting their second set of mock examinations over these 

past two weeks and have been showing real ambition in their approach. 

Staff are now working really hard to mark and moderate these papers in time for our mock results 

evening on Wednesday 29 March 2023. 

The evening will run as follows: 

 4.30pm (Café) Pizza and chips for all  

 5.00pm – (Theatre foyer) Collect results 

 5.15pm (Theatre) Explaining the results sheet  

 5.00pm – 6.30pm (Classrooms) Targeted workshops with teaching staff. 

The evening will give your child a chance to receive their results as they would in August, and then 

speak to subject teachers directly about what we can do to improve results further as we move 

towards the real exams. 

This is a valuable opportunity for you as parents / carers and your child to get some bespoke feedback 

in response to the mock exams, so your attendance is highly encouraged. 

We look forward to seeing you there to celebrate all their hard work so far. 

Kind regards  

 

 

Mrs Emily Rosaman 

Vice Principal – Quality of Education and Outcomes 

 

 


